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         7th January 2022 

            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

Every Friday is celebration assembly. 

School council meets every Friday 

 Tuesday 11th January                                                Magic Maths club starts  

Tuesday 11th January                                                 Audiology visiting Year 1 

Tuesday 11th January                                                 Trust Education Welfare Officer in school– Mrs Clarke 

Wednesday 12th January                                           Reception—Hook day ‘Lets Visit’   

Wednesday 12th January                                           Years 5 and 6 “A team” football league at Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 19th/ Thursday 20th January               Railway Safety talk in school. 

Wednesday 2nd  February                                          Years 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 2nd February                                           Peace Makers Peer Mediation Training (also 9th/ 16th Feb) 

                                                  

                                 

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class charts, telephone or email 
in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school for the start of the Spring term .  This week we have been thinking about new beginnings, new 

year’s resolutions, events and activities we are looking forward to and targets  and goals we all want to set ourselves for 

2022.  In EYFS and KS1 we heard the story of the Little Snowdrop who was brave and strong to survive the cold wind and 

dark winter nights.  Hopefully we will see some snowdrops beginning to appear very soon.  This half term the school value 

we will be focusing on is “Insist on Excellence”. 

The children have settled really well back into school and despite the challenges presented by COVID, we have got off to a 

great start.  Please continue to contact the school office if your child is unwell and not able to attend school.  Contact the 

school office/ or your child’s class teacher through class charts if you require school work / tasks for your children to com-

plete at home. 

The children will be starting their new learning challenge this week and curriculum letters and homework tasks will be going 

home at the end of next week.  

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Sugars 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week.   

Certificates will be awarded in assembly this week. 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA        Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2       Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3        3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4       Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5       Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 

Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record it. 

Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence.  Please do not send absence message via class 

charts.  Thank you. 

 

Reminder 

Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school. No nuts of any kind are allowed as snacks. This is to   

ensure our pupils with nut allergies are kept safe.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Radio station FPA is back! 

Broadcasting throughout Fibbersley Park Academy, Radio Station FPA is our weekly radio show. Produced 

by the Creative Arts Team and year 5 Arts Ambassadors, each show features fascinating school news, in-

depth interviews, special WOW moments, exciting competitions and much much more! To listen to our 

episodes, please visit our school website: 

https://www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk/radio-station-fpa/ 

Tune in, enjoy.. And have a Fibbersley-tastic day! 
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Applications for Reception places are now open. Please apply 

online through Walsall Council.    

For more details please see our school website.  

Closing date for Applications:  15th January 2022 

Primary school offer date: 19th April 2022. 

     Do you have any children’s wellies you could kindly donate for our Forest School? 

A big ‘thankyou’ for previous donations, they have been well used! 

Donation’s 


